global
outreach

PRAY
GIVE

ENGAGE

MULTIPLY

SHARE

PERSONAL EVANGELISM - FIVE CORE PRACTICES

PRAY

Pray for the lost, pray for boldness.

ENGAGE

Pray fervently together for the salvation of the lost and the boldness
to share the gospel with them.

Intentional to pursue, create, and sustain loving friendships with lost
people and strive to share the gospel message with them.

Romans 10:1 Brothers, my heart’s desire and my prayer to God for them is
that they may be saved.

Luke 5:32 “I have not come to call the righteous but sinners to
repentance.”

Ephesians 6:19 Pray also for me, that words may be given to me in
opening my mouth boldly to proclaim the mystery of the gospel.

Matthew 4:19 And he said to them, “Follow me, and I will make you
fishers of men.”

Colossians 4:3 Pray also for us, that God may open to us a door for the
Word, to declare the mystery of Christ, on account of which I am in prison.
Acts 4:29 And now, Lord, look upon their threats and grant to your
servants to continue to speak your word with all boldness.

Have friends who are not Christians.

MULTIPLY
Multiply and mobilize disciples.

Jesus followers equip disciples to make disciples.

SHARE

Matthew 28:19-20 “Go therefore and make disciples of all nations,
baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy
Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And
behold, I am with you always, to the end of the age.”

Evangelize the lost.

Boldly speak the gospel message and faithfully call for a response.
Romans 10:14 How then will they call on him in whom they have not
believed? And how are they to believe in him of whom they have never
heard? And how are they to hear without someone preaching?
2 Corinthians 5:20 Therefore, we are ambassadors for Christ, God making
his appeal through us. We implore you on behalf of Christ, be reconciled
to God.
Mark 16:15 And he said to them, “Go into all the world and proclaim the
gospel to the whole creation.

GIVE

Use everything you have to advance the gospel.

Generously invest time, talents, and resources toward the gospel
mission.
1 Thessalonians 2:8 So, being affectionately desirous of you, we were
ready to share with you not only the gospel of God but also our own
selves, because you had become very dear to us.
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